Safe Transfer from SCT unit to ICU: your experience

Paediatric Nurses Committee EBMT

PDWP

ESPNIC

BMT+ ICU

- We would like to invite you, on the behalf of the Pediatric Nurses
 Committee (EBMT) in collaboration with PDWP, the Research Nursing
 Committee (EBMT) and JPJ van Gestel (ESPNIC), to participate in our online
 survey about safe transfer from SCT unit to the ICU.
- The aims of this project are to:
- 1. Identify and evaluate barriers to safe transfer and handover of the patients from the SCT unit to the ICU and how these barriers can be overcome.
- 2. Assess the collaboration between the nursing teams of the SCT units and the pediatric ICU in the different pediatric EBMT centers.

BMT+ICU

- The questionnaire requires no more than 10 minutes to complete.
- There are several sections in the survey. One part is for physicians and nurses in the SCT unit and another part is for physicians and nurses in the ICU unit.
- Please, could forward this email to your colleagues in the ICU unit at your center (as well as to any other colleague in SCT unit) as well?
- The link for the online survey is:
- https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/QBXSD5P
- Thank you very much in advance for your contribution.